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MEDIA SPECULATION 

In response to recent press speculation that Pact may acquire Jalco Group, Pact confirms that it is in 

discussions with Jalco Group. However, Pact confirms that it has not entered into an agreement to acquire 

Jalco nor is there any certainty that it will acquire Jalco.  

Pact will keep the market informed in accordance with its disclosure obligations.  

 

 

 


